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BUSINESSEUROPE on ECOPOP referendum in Switzerland 
 
On the ECOPOP referendum in Switzerland, BUSINESSEUROPE Director General 
Markus J. Beyrer said in Brussels: 
 
“The outcome of Sunday’s referendum in Switzerland is a positive result.  
 
European businesses believe it would NOT make sense to cap annual immigration, 
as was proposed by those supporting this referendum.  
 
It’s encouraging that a large majority of Swiss people clearly said no to this”. 
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